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 Alan Wilding OBJ2014/4206/P 29/08/2014  14:21:32 Dear Camden Planning Applications

I wish to register my objection to this application.

As a 40-year resident of Rosslyn Court (the adjacent sister building in Ornan Road), I consider that:

there is a serious risk of structural damage being caused to the adjoining Rosslyn Court

we have over the years had several instances of subsidence, due in part at least, to the main-line railway 

tunnel that passes beneath the buildings. The risk is that this will be exacerbated.

the harmonious appearance of these two adjoining Victorian buildings will be compromised

as this is major structural work, there will be serious impact on local traffic and parking facilities

Thank you for considering these matters.

Alan Wilding

10 Rosslyn Court

Ornan Road

London

NW3 4PU

Page 53 of 182


